Hei

the cleaning that was done at Brenneveien 34a in Vøyenenga was very good
and I am very satisfied with it.  I would like to thank you for this work.

I spoke to one of the persons at the house and said that I would be
interested in taking on a cleaner every 2 weeks for our new home, also in
Brenneveien.  I believe 4hours every second week would be enough.  Can you
send me your rates for this kind of work.  We will be looking to start up
in 2-3 weeks once we have unpacked all our boxes.
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